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1.  Yearbook
Early bird orders are due May 1st.  The Happy Ad deadline was extended to April 19th.  PTO is looking into possible class photos later this spring.


2.  Funding Requests
The PTO happily approved several requests.  The library, the nurse’s office, and the after-school program will continue to be supported by the PTO. Discussions began regarding the fifth grade ceremony. 


3.  Staff Appreciation Week (May 2nd - 6th)
PTO has several ideas to celebrate the amazing staff at Valleyview Elementary School during Staff Appreciation Week.


4.  Fifth Grade/End of Year
We are seeking parent volunteers to coordinate a 5th grade family dinner and dance on June 3rd.  If you are interested in serving on this committee, please email us at vvpto@oneontacsd.org.  


5.  Open Discussion
-The spring open house is still on hold.
-Donations for Ukraine will continue to be collected.
-“Chalk the Walk” was discussed as something to do to celebrate the end of the school year.



Our next meeting is on Tuesday, May 3, 2022 at 6:30 p.m.  
We hope to see you there!
